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Highways England is planning to undertake a comprehensive upgrade of the M42 junction 6, near 
Birmingham Airport, allowing better movement of traffic on and off the A45, supporting access to the 
airport and preparing capacity for the new HS2 station. 
 
The scheme is an Environmental Impact Assessment development, which means a Preliminary 
Environmental Information Report (PEIR) will be produced (to describe the environmental effects of the 
scheme) and consulted on. 
 
The Statement of Community Consultation (SoCC) sets out how we will be consulting with the local 
community about our scheme and how they can get involved.  The SoCC can be inspected online at 
www.highways.gov.uk/m42-j6 or at a range of deposit locations.  For further details see our Planning 
Act 2008 Section 48 notice. 
 
The consultation will be held between Tuesday 9 January 2018 and Monday 19 February 2018.  You 
can view our consultation materials (including: plans, brochure, SoCC, PEIR) at our consultation  events 
where you can speak with the Project Team and share your views.  Consultation events will be held at 
the following locations:  
 

The Arden Hotel   St Peter’s Church Hall  Catherine De Barnes Village Hall 
Coventry Road   Church Lane   Village Hall  
Solihull    Bickenhill   Hampton Lane  
B92 0EH    B92 0DN    B91 2TJ 
Tuesday 9 January 2018  Thursday 11 January 2018  Saturday 13 January 2018 
1pm – 8pm    12pm – 8pm   10am – 4pm  
 

Marston Green Parish Hall Fentham Hall   Warwickshire Gaelic Athletic  
38 Elmdon Road   Marsh Lane   Association 
Marston Green   Hampton in Arden  The Clubhouse, Catherine de Barnes 
B37 7BT    B92 0AH    Lane, Bickenhill, B92 0DB   
Wednesday 17 January 2018 Friday 19 January 2018  Saturday 27 January 2018 
12pm – 8pm    12pm – 8pm   10am – 4pm  
 

The Core 
Touchwood 
Solihull  
B91 3RG 
Wednesday 31 January* 
10am – 5.45pm  
*A selection of presentation boards will remain at The Core until 19 February 2018. 
 

Our consultation materials can also be viewed via the deposit locations as detailed in our Planning Act 2008 
Section 48 notice, or via the scheme website at www.highways.gov.uk/m42-j6.  Consultation materials will be 
available from the start of the consultation date detailed above, not in advance. 
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Contact us 
Write to: Highways England, M42 junction 6 Project Team, 
The Cube, 199 Wharfside Street, Birmingham, B1 1RN 
Email: m42junction6@highwaysengland.co.uk  
Telephone: 0300 123 5000 
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